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All Health Care providers in Peterborough County and City 
 
The Health Unit is currently investigating an outbreak of foodborne illness related to a buffet served on 
Sunday May 12, 2013 at Roland’s on Highway 7E. 
 
Public Health Inspectors are contacting individuals who ate at the premise to collect food histories and illness 
information. 
   
The symptoms reported were gastrointestinal in nature (vomiting, diarrhea, nausea, etc.).   
 
ACTION REQUIRED: 

1. Please ask patients who have the above symptoms if they ate at the above named premise.  

2. Request stool specimens for patients who currently are experiencing diarrhea. 

3. Provide the name and contact information to the Health Unit at 705-743-1000 of patients who report 
illness after eating at above premise. 
 

 
For more information, contact: 
Wanda Tonus or Simon Lee, 
Public Health Inspectors 
705-743-1000 
 


